
 

IPRA World Congress 2015 opens website

The 2015 International Public Relations Association (IPRA) World Congress, in association with the Public Relations
Institute of South Africa (PRISA), has launched its 2015 Congress website, which contains registration procedures,
information about the Congress, programmes, speakers, key events and everything delegates need to know about the
event. For the first time, it will be held in South Africa at the Sandton Convention Centre from 27 -29 September 2015. For
more information, go to http://ipra.org/congress.
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